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I am in support of the Transportation Reinvestment package.  I believe it is imperative 

to improve transit, cycling and pedestrian opportunities for all in our state.  

Community paths that can connect our cities and areas of growth are a great way to 

allow for active transportation while relieving car traffic and improving health.  This 

will be even more critical as we continue to growth. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments. 


